
 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Supervisors of the 

County of Santa Barbara, State of California, on May 24, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly 

thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room at 105 E. Anapamu, Santa Barbara, 

California, to take public testimony on an Urgency Ordinance to amend Chapter 34A of 

County Code in order to implement process changes for water well permitting in Santa 

Barbara County in accordance with California Executive Order N-7-22 and a Resolution 

to amend the Environmental Health Services Fee Resolution relating to Water Wells and 

Private Water Systems. A copy of said Urgency Ordinance and Fee Resolution can be 

reviewed during business hours at the Santa Barbara County Clerk of the Board at 105 E. 

Anapamu, Santa Barbara, CA. 

 

 The public hearing to be held on May 24, 2022 is for the purpose of considering all 

objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Urgency Ordinance and Fee 

Resolution as set forth, or as modified by the Board of Supervisors. 

 

 Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Urgency Ordinance or Fee 

Resolution may be filed with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors before the public 

hearing scheduled for 9:00 a.m., May 24, 2022.  The address of the Clerk of the Board is: 

105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, California 93101. Objections or protests may 

also be filed at, or before, the meeting on May 24, 2022.  
 


